
May 20, 2020 

Hospital & Community 
Update 

 

We are extremely proud of our Foundation Board Member, 
Sherry Lapides, for spearheading the creation of a special 
fund to provide treats for the NHMC staff. With the backing 
of Northridge Hospital Foundation Board of Directors    
approval, Sherry and the team donated money to provide 
a “round two” of treats for the staff. They followed up the 
round one ice cream bars with amazing delicious bundtini 
cakes on Monday. 

 

We sincerely thank our Board of Directors for 
supporting this special fund. The Board, 
known for raising funds for particular hospital 
program needs, wanted to show their         
appreciation to the hospital’s staff for their 
tireless efforts during this crucial time. We 
look forward to organizing a third round of 
treats for our employees in the coming weeks! 

Welcome to Northridge Hospital... 

Thank you to our GENEROUS Community Donors of IMPACT…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello humankindness… 

 

Thank you  

front-line workers!  

 

A staff member commented, 

“I don’t normally eat sweets, 

but this is one treat I could 

not resist, thank you so 

much for the delicious boost 

of energy!” 
 

 

 

#Hellohumankindness 

Regal Medical Group &  

Remita Health 
 

Thank you for  

sponsoring lunch for our 

COVID-19 staff. 

Robin Permaul & Go Fund Me Project 
 

Robin has been working with the 

community to raise money through 

her Go Fund Me page and has raised 

several thousands of dollars to      

provide meals for evening front-line 

workers. Thank you for continuing to 

provide meals to NHMC. 

Jersey Mike’s of 

Northridge 
 

Thank you for the  

delivery of 100  

sandwiches for our  

front-line workers. 

Pizza Hut of Northridge 
 

Thank you for the  

delicious pizza. 



Community Donors of IMPACT, 
continued…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our wonderful community for showing your humankindness! 

To view more stories from Northridge Hospital Foundation, follow us on Facebook at Northridge Hospital Foundation or 
on Instagram at Northridge_hospital_foundation 

A Gift to the Northridge Hospital Foundation truly makes a difference in the lives of our patients and families. To make a 
donation, visit  Supportnorthridge.org  

Vitas Healthcare 
 

Thank you for providing 

lunch to our  

Transitional Care Team. 

Charles Twagira from  

Park Regency Real Estate 
 

Thank you for providing such a 

great treat on this warm day! 

500 ice creams for staff! 

Rabbi Meir Rivkin & Mrs. Simi Rivkin at Chabad of Granada Hills  
 

Knowing that there were Jewish patients hospitalized at NHMC 
without family support, Rabbi Rivkin has been delivering 12    
Shabbat boxes to the hospital every Friday for the last six 
weeks. The boxes are then brought to any Jewish patient      
hospitalized that Friday by our Spiritual Care Chaplains.  Each 
of the boxes contain a small loaf of Challah bread, a prayer and 
Torah reading, and two battery-operated candles.  The patients 
have been very touched to receive the Shabbat boxes.   

The Jester &  

Pharley Phund  
 

Thank you for 

donating 10  

Spanish written  

children books for 

our youngest  

patients at NHMC. 

Richard Negri & Friends 
 

Thank you for providing 100 

meals for our staff. 

David Chameides 
 

Thank you donating much 

needed face shields for our 

staff. 

https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/?eid=ARBB5-AwQSgVmor0h1J0n1HAJC1cM9dzcE73zM2JHNG0BnO5L3_2qPu93GuehfW3H048XCN2CM2ML2pb
http://www.supportnorthridge.org

